
Texas Lutheran University Police Department 

Scam Alert 

 
In February 2021, a student reported to Residence Life that they were contacted through social 
media by an individual claiming he had photos of the student and threated to post them on the 
web if the student didn’t send money.   There were no such photos and this was a scam. 

If you receive a call like the one mentioned above please contact the TLUPD. 

Remember never give anyone any of your personal information and never send money to anyone 
you don’t know. 

These people are scam artist and their main objective is to obtain money any way possible. 

To report these calls please contact the TLUPD office at 1204 W. Court St.  

 

                                                

                                                 Posted:  March 8, 2021 

 


